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Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 2003-09-23 A totalitarian regime has ordered all
books to be destroyed, but one of the book burners suddenly realizes their
merit.
Invisible Child Andrea Elliott 2021-10-05 PULITZER PRIZE WINNER • A “vivid and
devastating” (The New York Times) portrait of an indomitable girl—from
acclaimed journalist Andrea Elliott “From its first indelible pages to its rich
and startling conclusion, Invisible Child had me, by turns, stricken, inspired,
outraged, illuminated, in tears, and hungering for reimmersion in its
Dickensian depths.”—Ayad Akhtar, author of Homeland Elegies ONE OF THE TEN BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR: The New York Times • ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: The
Atlantic, The New York Times Book Review, Time, NPR, Library Journal In
Invisible Child, Pulitzer Prize winner Andrea Elliott follows eight dramatic
years in the life of Dasani, a girl whose imagination is as soaring as the
skyscrapers near her Brooklyn shelter. In this sweeping narrative, Elliott
weaves the story of Dasani’s childhood with the history of her ancestors,
tracing their passage from slavery to the Great Migration north. As Dasani
comes of age, New York City’s homeless crisis has exploded, deepening the chasm
between rich and poor. She must guide her siblings through a world riddled by
hunger, violence, racism, drug addiction, and the threat of foster care. Out on
the street, Dasani becomes a fierce fighter “to protect those who I love.” When
she finally escapes city life to enroll in a boarding school, she faces an
impossible question: What if leaving poverty means abandoning your family, and
yourself? A work of luminous and riveting prose, Elliott’s Invisible Child
reads like a page-turning novel. It is an astonishing story about the power of
resilience, the importance of family and the cost of inequality—told through
the crucible of one remarkable girl. Winner of the J. Anthony Lukas Book Prize
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• Finalist for the Bernstein Award and the PEN/John Kenneth Galbraith Award
Sometimes I Lie Alice Feeney 2018-03-13 My name is Amber Reynolds. There are
three things you should know about me: 1. I’m in a coma. 2. My husband doesn’t
love me anymore. 3. Sometimes I lie. Amber wakes up in a hospital. She can’t
move. She can’t speak. She can’t open her eyes. She can hear everyone around
her, but they have no idea. Amber doesn’t remember what happened, but she has a
suspicion her husband had something to do with it. Alternating between her
paralyzed present, the week before her accident, and a series of childhood
diaries from twenty years ago, this brilliant psychological thriller asks: Is
something really a lie if you believe it's the truth?
A Human Error Approach to Aviation Accident Analysis Douglas A. Wiegmann
2017-12-22 Human error is implicated in nearly all aviation accidents, yet most
investigation and prevention programs are not designed around any theoretical
framework of human error. Appropriate for all levels of expertise, the book
provides the knowledge and tools required to conduct a human error analysis of
accidents, regardless of operational setting (i.e. military, commercial, or
general aviation). The book contains a complete description of the Human
Factors Analysis and Classification System (HFACS), which incorporates James
Reason's model of latent and active failures as a foundation. Widely
disseminated among military and civilian organizations, HFACS encompasses all
aspects of human error, including the conditions of operators and elements of
supervisory and organizational failure. It attracts a very broad readership.
Specifically, the book serves as the main textbook for a course in aviation
accident investigation taught by one of the authors at the University of
Illinois. This book will also be used in courses designed for military safety
officers and flight surgeons in the U.S. Navy, Army and the Canadian Defense
Force, who currently utilize the HFACS system during aviation accident
investigations. Additionally, the book has been incorporated into the popular
workshop on accident analysis and prevention provided by the authors at several
professional conferences world-wide. The book is also targeted for students
attending Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University which has satellite campuses
throughout the world and offers a course in human factors accident
investigation for many of its majors. In addition, the book will be
incorporated into courses offered by Transportation Safety International and
the Southern California Safety Institute. Finally, this book serves as an
excellent reference guide for many safety professionals and investigators
already in the field.
Searching and Seizing Computers and Obtaining Electronic Evidence in Criminal
Investigations Orin S. Kerr 2001
Simplicity in Safety Investigations Ian Long 2017-08-31 This innovative book
aims to bring the science of safety into a simple and practical approach to
investigating workplace incidents. As a basis, it uses the ideas of some of the
great safety science thinkers of our time. These include Sidney Dekker, Todd
Conklin, Erik Hollnagel, Daniel Kahneman, James Reason and Dylan Evans,
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alongside others and the author’s own extensive industry experience. Simplicity
in Safety Investigations: A Practitioner's Guide to Applying Safety Science
will better equip readers to deal with incident investigations by helping them
understand the science behind investigation techniques, and by exploring
coaching and leadership styles that help them ask better questions both before
and after workplace incidents. The first two chapters of the book focus on our
mindset as we approach and undertake investigations, and the simple things we
all must do before an investigation starts. The third chapter is a step-by-step
guide on how to undertake both simple and more detailed workplace incident
investigations. Chapter 4 is reserved for a more detailed review and set of
explanations around the science and thinking behind the method and approach.
This book serves as an easy-to-follow, real-world reference for supervisors,
managers and safety practitioners across many industries.
Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 1968 A fireman in charge of burning books meets a
revolutionary school teacher who dares to read. Depicts a future world in which
all printed reading material is burned.
Aircraft accident and incident notification, investigation, and reporting
United States. Federal Aviation Administration 1976
Inside Hazardous Technological Systems Kenneth Pettersen Gould 2021-07-19 This
book explores the challenges, opportunities, applications, and implications of
applying qualitative research to critical questions of research and practice in
the field of organizational risk and safety. The book brings together a diverse
perspective to explore the practice of conducting qualitative research as well
as to debate the quality of research and knowledge, drawing on a range of
different perspectives and traditions. It offers novel and innovative
developments in data collection and data analysis methods and tools that can be
applied to safety, risk, and accident analysis in complex systems. It also will
present practical issues associated with data access and empirical research in
challenging and high-stakes environments. This book will provide academics,
researchers, students, and professionals in the fields of safety, accident
analysis, and risk with a broad-range and expert guide to the key issues and
debates in the field, as well as a set of exemplary cases and reflective
narratives from leading researchers in the field.
Workplace Fatalities Todd E. Conklin 2017-05-29 Many organizations tell us that
work has never been as safe as it is today. They will show the lowest injury
figures ever, and the rosiest incident counts in years. They want to be proud
of these accomplishments, and perhaps they should be. But behind these results
hides complexity and contradiction-a messiness that Todd Conklin takes us into
with this book. For one, it is pretty obvious by now that trying to lower our
incident and injury rates leaves the risk of process safety disasters and
fatalities pretty much unaffected. Getting better at managing injuries and
incidents doesn't help us prevent fatalities and accidents-we've known that for
a long time (Salminen, Saari, Saarela, & Rasanen, 1992). The number of
fatalities in, say, construction, or the energy industry, has remained
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relatively stable over the past decades (Amalberti, 2013; National-SafetyCouncil, 2004), even when many organizations proudly report entire years (or
more) without injury. Lowering the injury or non- serious incident rate can
actually put an organization at greater risk of accidents and fatalities. In
shipping, for example, injury counts were halved over a recent decade, but the
number of shipping accidents tripled (Storkersen, Antonsen, & Kongsvik, 2016).
In construction, most workers lost their lives precisely in the years with the
lowest injury counts (Saloniemi & Oksanen, 1998). And in aviation, airlines
with the fewest incidents have the highest passenger mortality risk (Barnett &
Wang, 2000).What lies behind these fatalities? Do they really happen because
some people don't wear their personal protective equipment; that some don't
wear gloves when rules say they should? WorkPlace Fatalities: Failure to
Predict is the first book for the industry professional that speaks directly to
this important challenge: If your organization is so safe - Why do we have
fatal and serious events?
The Last Thing He Told Me Laura Dave 2021-05-04 The instant #1 New York Times
bestselling mystery and Reese Witherspoon Book Club pick that’s captivated more
than two million readers about a woman searching for the truth about her
husband’s disappearance…at any cost. “A fast-moving, heartfelt thriller about
the sacrifices we make for the people we love most.” —Real Simple Before Owen
Michaels disappears, he smuggles a note to his beloved wife of one year:
Protect her. Despite her confusion and fear, Hannah Hall knows exactly to whom
the note refers—Owen’s sixteen-year-old daughter, Bailey. Bailey, who lost her
mother tragically as a child. Bailey, who wants absolutely nothing to do with
her new stepmother. As Hannah’s increasingly desperate calls to Owen go
unanswered, as the FBI arrests Owen’s boss, as a US marshal and federal agents
arrive at her Sausalito home unannounced, Hannah quickly realizes her husband
isn’t who he said he was. And that Bailey just may hold the key to figuring out
Owen’s true identity—and why he really disappeared. Hannah and Bailey set out
to discover the truth. But as they start putting together the pieces of Owen’s
past, they soon realize they’re also building a new future—one neither of them
could have anticipated. With its breakneck pacing, dizzying plot twists, and
evocative family drama, The Last Thing He Told Me is a riveting mystery,
certain to shock you with its final, heartbreaking turn.
Model Rules of Professional Conduct American Bar Association. House of
Delegates 2007 The Model Rules of Professional Conduct provides an up-to-date
resource for information on legal ethics. Federal, state and local courts in
all jurisdictions look to the Rules for guidance in solving lawyer malpractice
cases, disciplinary actions, disqualification issues, sanctions questions and
much more. In this volume, black-letter Rules of Professional Conduct are
followed by numbered Comments that explain each Rule's purpose and provide
suggestions for its practical application. The Rules will help you identify
proper conduct in a variety of given situations, review those instances where
discretionary action is possible, and define the nature of the relationship
between you and your clients, colleagues and the courts.
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The Field Guide to Human Error Investigations Sidney Dekker 2017-11-01 This
title was first published in 2002: This field guide assesses two views of human
error - the old view, in which human error becomes the cause of an incident or
accident, or the new view, in which human error is merely a symptom of deeper
trouble within the system. The two parts of this guide concentrate on each
view, leading towards an appreciation of the new view, in which human error is
the starting point of an investigation, rather than its conclusion. The second
part of this guide focuses on the circumstances which unfold around people,
which causes their assessments and actions to change accordingly. It shows how
to "reverse engineer" human error, which, like any other componant, needs to be
put back together in a mishap investigation.
Perversion of Justice Julie K. Brown 2021-07-20 The New York Times Bestseller
“A gripping journalistic procedural… Spotlight meets Erin Brockovich.”
—Michelle Goldberg, The New York Times “Julie K. Brown's important book offers
not just a definitive account of the Epstein case, but a compelling window into
her own experiences as a dogged reporter at a regional newspaper, facing off
against powerful interests set against her reporting.” —Ronan Farrow, Pulitzer
Prize-winning author of Catch and Kill Dauntless journalist Julie K. Brown
recounts her uncompromising and risky investigation of Jeffrey Epstein's
underage sex trafficking operation, and the explosive reporting for the Miami
Herald that finally brought him to justice while exposing the powerful people
and broken system that protected him. For many years, billionaire Jeffrey
Epstein's penchant for teenage girls was an open secret in the high society of
Palm Beach, Florida and Upper East Side, Manhattan. Charged in 2008 with
soliciting prostitution from minors, Epstein was treated with unheard of
leniency, dictating the terms of his non-prosecution. The media virtually
ignored the failures of the criminal justice system, and Epstein's friends and
business partners brushed the allegations aside. But when in 2017 the U.S
Attorney who approved Epstein's plea deal, Alexander Acosta, was chosen by
President Trump as Labor Secretary, reporter Julie K. Brown was compelled to
ask questions. Despite her editor's skepticism that she could add a new
dimension to a known story, Brown determined that her goal would be to track
down the victims themselves. Poring over thousands of redacted court documents,
traveling across the country and chasing down information in difficulty and
sometimes dangerous circumstances, Brown tracked down dozens of Epstein's
victims, now young women struggling to reclaim their lives after the trauma and
shame they had endured. Brown's resulting three-part series in the Miami Herald
was one of the most explosive news stories of the decade, revealing how Epstein
ran a global sex trafficking pyramid scheme with impunity for years, targeting
vulnerable teens, often from fractured homes and then turning them into
recruiters. The outrage led to Epstein's arrest, the disappearance and eventual
arrest of his closest accomplice Ghislaine Maxwell, and the resignation of
Acosta. The financier's mysterious suicide in a New York City jail cell
prompted wild speculation about the secrets he took to the grave-and whether
his death was intentional or the result of foul play. Tracking Epstein’s
evolution from a college dropout to one of the most successful financiers in
the country—whose associates included Donald Trump, Prince Andrew, and Bill
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Clinton—Perversion of Justice builds on Brown's original award-winning series,
showing the power of truth, the value of local reportage and the tenacity of
one woman in the face of the deep-seated corruption of powerful men.
The Practice of Learning Teams Glynis McCarthy 2020-08 Learning Teams from Dr
Todd Conklin, PhD, are part of a way of looking at safety, quality and
operational excellence differently by a facilitated approach to worker
engagement and supporting the empowerment of people to own safety, quality or
operational excellence. A Learning Team is notable because it encourages
organizations to obtain and consider different perspectives and angles of
functional diversity to define a problem in a group context. The different
perspectives that emerge from a Learning Team group demonstrate that no one
person holds all the knowledge needed to solve complex problems.A Learning Team
involves facilitated engagement (using a facilitator) with workers to
understand and then learn from the opportunities that are presented by:1)
Everyday successful and safe work (Everyday Learning Teams)2) Events or
incidents that could have or did harm workers (Event Learning Teams)3)
Introduction of changes (Management of change) that could affect worker safety
(Periodic Learning Teams).Learning Teams support both worker learning and
organizational learning by allowing the different stakeholders groups to
understand better what, when, how, and why, people do things differently rather
than following formal, written procedures or systems. By understanding what is
necessary to make sure things go right, it is possible to focus on ensuring
that factors which make things go right are present in the workplace every day.
In the book Dr Todd Conklin states: "The Practice of Learning Teams will become
a powerful resource in changing the way organizations learn and improve their
operations. This book is easy to read and full of great concepts that can be
used as soon as you read them. I love a book where you read an idea in the
morning and try the same idea that very afternoon."This book has been written
to act as a guide on how to:1) Integrate Learning Teams into your
organization2) Improve worker learning and build critical thinking skills for
workers in their everyday work3) Improve organizational learning using Learning
Teams4) Become an effective Learning Teams facilitator by understanding what
core capabilities and competencies are neededThroughout this book, we will
explore examples of applications of Learning Teams in safety, quality and
operational excellence.As the reader, you will gain additional knowledge and
understanding about Learning Teams in the context of:1) The expected outcomes
of a Learning Team2) Where you are at and how you become an effective Learning
Team facilitator3) Learning about what makes a successful Learning Team4) When
you can use a Learning Team to build and improve worker knowledge5) When you
can use a Learning Team to build and improve organizational knowledge6) An
opportunity to see the different contexts in which a Learning Team can add
value7) Reflecting and learning from real-life experiences where Learning Teams
have been successful, and considering the pitfalls that make them less
effective.
Accident Investigation Manual Northwestern University (Evanston, Ill.). Traffic
Institute 1948
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The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time Mark Haddon 2009-02-24 A
bestselling modern classic—both poignant and funny—narrated by a fifteen year
old autistic savant obsessed with Sherlock Holmes, this dazzling novel weaves
together an old-fashioned mystery, a contemporary coming-of-age story, and a
fascinating excursion into a mind incapable of processing emotions. Christopher
John Francis Boone knows all the countries of the world and their capitals and
every prime number up to 7,057. Although gifted with a superbly logical brain,
Christopher is autistic. Everyday interactions and admonishments have little
meaning for him. At fifteen, Christopher’s carefully constructed world falls
apart when he finds his neighbour’s dog Wellington impaled on a garden fork,
and he is initially blamed for the killing. Christopher decides that he will
track down the real killer, and turns to his favourite fictional character, the
impeccably logical Sherlock Holmes, for inspiration. But the investigation
leads him down some unexpected paths and ultimately brings him face to face
with the dissolution of his parents’ marriage. As Christopher tries to deal
with the crisis within his own family, the narrative draws readers into the
workings of Christopher’s mind. And herein lies the key to the brilliance of
Mark Haddon’s choice of narrator: The most wrenching of emotional moments are
chronicled by a boy who cannot fathom emotions. The effect is dazzling, making
for one of the freshest debut in years: a comedy, a tearjerker, a mystery
story, a novel of exceptional literary merit that is great fun to read.
Pre-Accident Investigations Todd Conklin 2016-05-27 The Problem Is the Question
Pre-Accident Investigations: Better Questions - An Applied Approach to
Operational Learning challenges safety and reliability professionals to get
better answers by asking better questions. A provocative examination of human
performance and safety management, the book delivers a thought-provoking
discourse about how we work, and defines a new approach to operational
learning. " Don't Focus on Safety as an Outcome" This is not a book about
traditional safety. This is a book about creating "real" safety in your
organization. In order to predict incidents before they happen, an organization
should first understand how their processes can result in failure. Instead of
managing the outcomes, they must learn to manage and understand the processes
used to create them. " Create Change in Your Organization" Written by a top
industry expert, the book provides a new definition of safety and utilizes
knowledge from the field and the floor. Ideal for use in safety, human
performance, psychology, cognitive and decision making, systems engineering,
and risk assessment areas, this book equips the safety professional with the
tools, steps, and models of success needed to create long-term value and change
from safety programs. Pre-Accident Investigations: Better Questions - An
Applied Approach to Operational Learning serves safety managers, safety
officers, safety specialists, risk managers loss control personnel, safety
engineers, safety auditors, human factors and ergonomics engineers, industrial
engineers, safety representatives, lecturers, and trainers.
Accident Book Health and Safety Executive (Hse) 2012-08-01
Before the Fall Noah Hawley 2021-12-07 One-time-only printing at a special
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discount price: the acclaimed, bestselling thriller about the only two
survivors of a devastating plane crash from Noah Hawley, author of the
forthcoming Anthem (GCP, 01/18/22). On a foggy summer night, eleven people--ten
privileged residents, one down‑on‑his‑luck painter--depart Martha's Vineyard on
a private jet headed for New York. Sixteen minutes later, the unthinkable
happens: the plane plunges into the ocean. The only survivors are Scott
Burroughs--the painter--and a four‑year‑old boy, who is now the last remaining
member of an immensely wealthy and powerful media mogul's family. With chapters
weaving between the aftermath of the crash and the backstories of the
passengers and crew members--including a Wall Street titan and his wife, a
Texan‑born party boy just in from London, a young woman questioning her path in
life, and a career pilot--the mystery surrounding the tragedy heightens. As the
passengers' intrigues unravel, odd coincidences point to a conspiracy. Was it
merely by dumb chance that so many influential people perished? Or was
something far more sinister at work? Events soon threaten to spiral out of
control in an escalating storm of media outrage and accusations. And while
Scott struggles to cope with fame that borders on notoriety, the authorities
scramble to salvage the truth from the wreckage. Amid pulse‑quickening
suspense, the fragile relationship between Scott and the young boy glows at the
heart of this stunning novel, raising questions of fate, human nature, and the
inextricable ties that bind us together.
The 5 Principles of Human Performance: A Contemporary Update of the Building
Blocks of Human Performance for the New View of Safety Todd E. Conklin
2019-01-23 Conklin's book is an interesting and informal discussion with the
reader about the 5 Principles of Human Performance principle by principle,
chapter by chapter. These 5 theroies about how humans perform in organiations
are principles, the building blocks of Human Performance, through which we have
established a new way to think about safety and reliability in our worlds.
...and changing the way we think about work is a vital step towards
improvement.Work never stops and work is never normal. This idea would scare a
mere-mortal manager, but an enlightened leader knows the power of continuous
learning and improvement. Work is constantly in motion, therefore learning must
continue. Work is never the same, therefore we never really know how work is
being done. If we don't know how we perform work how will we know how we can
improve?The 5 Principles of Human Performance are, in a sense, a repository of
the central values of Human Performance. Keeping these principles at the core
of our thinking, training, and practices will allow the basic building blocks
of this philosophy to help organizational programs reduce the normal
philosophical drift that is present and predictable in all safety programs.
Having these espoused principles keeps us all honest and keeps our Human
Performance effort on track and successful.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States National Research Council
2009-07-29 Scores of talented and dedicated people serve the forensic science
community, performing vitally important work. However, they are often
constrained by lack of adequate resources, sound policies, and national
support. It is clear that change and advancements, both systematic and
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scientific, are needed in a number of forensic science disciplines to ensure
the reliability of work, establish enforceable standards, and promote best
practices with consistent application. Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States: A Path Forward provides a detailed plan for addressing these
needs and suggests the creation of a new government entity, the National
Institute of Forensic Science, to establish and enforce standards within the
forensic science community. The benefits of improving and regulating the
forensic science disciplines are clear: assisting law enforcement officials,
enhancing homeland security, and reducing the risk of wrongful conviction and
exoneration. Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States gives a full
account of what is needed to advance the forensic science disciplines,
including upgrading of systems and organizational structures, better training,
widespread adoption of uniform and enforceable best practices, and mandatory
certification and accreditation programs. While this book provides an essential
call-to-action for congress and policy makers, it also serves as a vital tool
for law enforcement agencies, criminal prosecutors and attorneys, and forensic
science educators.
Pre-Incident Indicators of Terrorist Incidents Brent L. Smith 2011-01 This is a
print on demand edition of a hard to find publication. Explores whether
sufficient data exists to examine the temporal and spatial relationships that
existed in terrorist group planning, and if so, could patterns of preparatory
conduct be identified? About one-half of the terrorists resided, planned, and
prepared for terrorism relatively close to their eventual target. The terrorist
groups existed for 1,205 days from the first planning meeting to the date of
the actual/planned terrorist incident. The planning process for specific acts
began 2-3 months prior to the terrorist incident. This study examined selected
terrorist groups/incidents in the U.S. from 1980-2002. It provides for the
potential to identify patterns of conduct that might lead to intervention prior
to the commission of the actual terrorist incidents. Illustrations.
Pre-Accident Investigations Dr Todd Conklin 2012-10-28 This book is a set of
new skills written for the managers that drive safety in their workplace. This
is Human Performance theory made simple. If you are starting a new program,
revamping an old program, or simply interested in understanding more about
safety performance, this guide will be extremely helpful.
Improving the Continued Airworthiness of Civil Aircraft National Research
Council 1998-10-11 As part of the national effort to improve aviation safety,
the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) chartered the National Research
Council to examine and recommend improvements in the aircraft certification
process currently used by the FAA, manufacturers, and operators.
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2007-03-20 One day Sophie comes home from school
to find two questions in her mail: "Who are you?" and "Where does the world
come from?" Before she knows it she is enrolled in a correspondence course with
a mysterious philosopher. Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which is
not only a mystery, but also a complete and entertaining history of philosophy.
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Not Without Hope Nick Schuyler 2010-12-28 On February 28, 2009, Nick Schuyler
went on a deep-sea fishing trip with three friends: NFL players Marquis Cooper
and Corey Smith, and Will Bleakley, former University of South Florida football
player and Nick's best friend. What was supposed to be a day of fun and
relaxation aboard Cooper's twenty-one-foot vessel turned nightmarish in the
Gulf of Mexico, seventy miles west of Tampa, Florida, when a tragic mistake
caused their boat to capsize. With no food or water, no emergency beacon to
alert authorities, the four athletes clung to the overturned hull through the
night—battling hypothermia, hallucinations, hunger, dehydration, and huge
pounding waves, as they prayed, spoke of their loved ones, and shared what they
would have done differently with their lives. In the end, only one would reach
dry land alive. Much more than a riveting true account of survival, Not Without
Hope is Nick Schuyler's inspiring story of courage, resolve, and friendship.
Management of Construction Projects John E. Schaufelberger 2017-03-27 Unlike
the majority of construction project management textbooks out there, Management
of Construction Projects takes a distinctive approach by setting itself in the
context of a single and real-world construction project throughout and also by
looking at construction project management from the constructor’s perspective.
This project-based learning approach emphasizes the skills, knowledge, and
techniques students require to become successful project managers. This second
edition uses a brand new, larger, and more challenging case study to take
students through key stages of the process, including: contracts and
subcontracting; estimating, scheduling, and planning; supply chain and
materials management; cost control, quality, and safety; project leadership and
ethics; and claims, disputes, and project close-outs. Also new to this edition
is coverage of emergent industry trends such as LEAN, LEED, and BIM. The book
contains essential features such as review questions, exercises, and chapter
summaries, while example plans, schedules, contracts, and other documents are
stored on a companion website. Written in straightforward language from a
constructor’s perspective, this textbook gives a realistic overview and review
of the roles of project managers and everything they need to know in order to
see a successful project through from start to finish.
The Criminal Investigation Process Peter W. Greenwood 1977
The Brain That Changes Itself Norman Doidge 2007-03-15 “Fascinating. Doidge’s
book is a remarkable and hopeful portrait of the endless adaptability of the
human brain.”—Oliver Sacks, MD, author of The Man Who Mistook His Wife for a
Hat What is neuroplasticity? Is it possible to change your brain? Norman
Doidge’s inspiring guide to the new brain science explains all of this and more
An astonishing new science called neuroplasticity is overthrowing the
centuries-old notion that the human brain is immutable, and proving that it is,
in fact, possible to change your brain. Psychoanalyst, Norman Doidge, M.D.,
traveled the country to meet both the brilliant scientists championing
neuroplasticity, its healing powers, and the people whose lives they’ve
transformed—people whose mental limitations, brain damage or brain trauma were
seen as unalterable. We see a woman born with half a brain that rewired itself
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to work as a whole, blind people who learn to see, learning disorders cured,
IQs raised, aging brains rejuvenated, stroke patients learning to speak,
children with cerebral palsy learning to move with more grace, depression and
anxiety disorders successfully treated, and lifelong character traits changed.
Using these marvelous stories to probe mysteries of the body, emotion, love,
sex, culture, and education, Dr. Doidge has written an immensely moving,
inspiring book that will permanently alter the way we look at our brains, human
nature, and human potential.
Life Before Life Jim B. Tucker 2005-09 An examination of forty years of
scientific research into young children's reports of past-life memories draws
on the cases of 2,500 toddlers, some of whom possessed birthmarks or scars
matching those of deceased family members.
Pre-Accident Investigations Todd Conklin 2017-08-10 Pre-Accident
Investigations: Better Questions - An Applied Approach to Operational Learning
challenges safety and reliability professionals to get better answers by asking
better questions. A provocative examination of human performance and safety
management, the book delivers a thought-provoking discourse about how we work,
and defines a new approach to operational learning. This is not a book about
traditional safety. This is a book about creating "real" safety in your
organization. In order to predict incidents before they happen, an organization
should first understand how their processes can result in failure. Instead of
managing the outcomes, they must learn to manage and understand the processes
used to create them. Ideal for use in safety, human performance, psychology,
cognitive and decision making, systems engineering, and risk assessment areas,
this book equips the safety professional with the tools, steps, and models of
success needed to create long-term value and change from safety programs.
Near-Miss Book Great Britain: Health and Safety Executive 2021-02
Report of the Presidential Commission on the Space Shuttle Challenger Accident
DIANE Publishing Company 1995-07 Reviews the circumstances surrounding the
Challenger accident to establish the probable cause or causes of the accident.
Develops recommendations for corrective or other action based upon the
Commission1s findings and determinations. Color photos, charts and tables.
Safety Differently Sidney Dekker 2014-06-23 The second edition of a bestseller,
Safety Differently: Human Factors for a New Era is a complete update of Ten
Questions About Human Error: A New View of Human Factors and System Safety.
Today, the unrelenting pace of technology change and growth of complexity calls
for a different kind of safety thinking. Automation and new technologies have
resu
Flight Surgeon's Guide United States. Department of the Air Force 1968
When The Worst Accident Happens Todd E Conklin, PhD 2020-05-17 Sometimes bad
accidents happen.When a fatal accident happens, your organization will find
pre-accident-investigations-better-questions-an-a
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itself at a terrible crossroads. The choices your organization must make will
set the course for the eventual recovery from this horrible event. The need to
understand and explain how the awful event happened is paramount to bouncing
forward to a better and more stable future. How you investigate this event is
directly connected to whether your organization wants to blame and punish or
learn and improve. How your organization will respond is a deliberate act. This
book is not a discussion on how to prevent fatalities or serious events in your
organization. This book is a discussion on what to do when the worst accident
happens - when prevention fails and people get killed. Having a horrible event
is a difficult time for any organization - having a horrible event is an
extremely difficult if the organization that has the event is yours. When the
worst accident happens is not a book written about fatality response theory.
This book is based upon real experience in responding to catastrophic accidents
that have happened all over the world. This books ideas are not simply good
ideas for fatality response, these ideas are real practices based upon actual
events by organizations that have suffered a fatal event.I hope you don't read
this book. I hope you never have to use the information contained on these
pages. But if you do need this information, I hope this book helps your
organization learn and improve. I hope your organization bounces forward - well
beyond the place where the accident happened.
Accident Prevention Manual for Business & Industry Philip E. Hagan 2001 New
edition of a standard reference revised every four to six years since 1946 (the
previous edition was 1997). Intended for both novices and seasoned safety
professionals, as well as managers, educators, and professionals in the fields
of risk management, loss control, human resources, and engineering, who must
formulate safety program goals and objectives. After introductory material,
coverage is in sections on loss control information and analysis; safety/
health/ environment program organization, and program implementation and
maintenance. The appendices provide sources of help, a bibliography, and
answers to review questions. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR
Attached Amir Levine 2012-01-05 “Over a decade after its publication, one book
on dating has people firmly in its grip.” —The New York Times We already rely
on science to tell us what to eat, when to exercise, and how long to sleep. Why
not use science to help us improve our relationships? In this revolutionary
book, psychiatrist and neuroscientist Dr. Amir Levine and Rachel Heller
scientifically explain why why some people seem to navigate relationships
effortlessly, while others struggle. Discover how an understanding of adult
attachment—the most advanced relationship science in existence today—can help
us find and sustain love. Pioneered by psychologist John Bowlby in the 1950s,
the field of attachment posits that each of us behaves in relationships in one
of three distinct ways: • Anxious people are often preoccupied with their
relationships and tend to worry about their partner's ability to love them back
• Avoidant people equate intimacy with a loss of independence and constantly
try to minimize closeness. • Secure people feel comfortable with intimacy and
are usually warm and loving. Attached guides readers in determining what
pre-accident-investigations-better-questions-an-a
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attachment style they and their mate (or potential mate) follow, offering a
road map for building stronger, more fulfilling connections with the people
they love.
Engineering a Safer World Nancy G. Leveson 2012-01-13 A new approach to safety,
based on systems thinking, that is more effective, less costly, and easier to
use than current techniques. Engineering has experienced a technological
revolution, but the basic engineering techniques applied in safety and
reliability engineering, created in a simpler, analog world, have changed very
little over the years. In this groundbreaking book, Nancy Leveson proposes a
new approach to safety—more suited to today's complex, sociotechnical,
software-intensive world—based on modern systems thinking and systems theory.
Revisiting and updating ideas pioneered by 1950s aerospace engineers in their
System Safety concept, and testing her new model extensively on real-world
examples, Leveson has created a new approach to safety that is more effective,
less expensive, and easier to use than current techniques. Arguing that
traditional models of causality are inadequate, Leveson presents a new,
extended model of causation (Systems-Theoretic Accident Model and Processes, or
STAMP), then shows how the new model can be used to create techniques for
system safety engineering, including accident analysis, hazard analysis, system
design, safety in operations, and management of safety-critical systems. She
applies the new techniques to real-world events including the friendly-fire
loss of a U.S. Blackhawk helicopter in the first Gulf War; the Vioxx recall;
the U.S. Navy SUBSAFE program; and the bacterial contamination of a public
water supply in a Canadian town. Leveson's approach is relevant even beyond
safety engineering, offering techniques for “reengineering” any large
sociotechnical system to improve safety and manage risk.
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